

www.city.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

only closs

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

June 27, 2011

The Honorable, Alderman Willie L. Hines, Jr. Common Council President City Hall, Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Alderman Hines:

This is to confirm that Jayne Montgomery-Baker has taken her oath of office and is now duly qualified to serve as an appointed member of the Bronzeville Advisory Committee. Her term will expire on June 24, 2013.

Sincerely,

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Cler

cc: 

Bronzeville Advisory Committee

Jayne Montgomery-Baker

Board of Ethics

FN 110168